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We are finally in a transition period with the website (Weebly will end in January and Wild Apricot will host our new site/database/payments, etc.).
PayPal was decided as our money collector of choice, but with anyone, there are glitches. Working on getting those ironed out as soon as we are approved as a nonprofit business on there.
Online registration through Wild Apricot will work better in the future; a lot of learning curve there, but nothing too unmanageable.
Last year, I used Media funds to purchase an iPad to receive on site payments via credit card/debit card. That can be used with the PayPal app this year at convention and moving forward. I also purchased a camcorder and tripod to record different events and post online. I posted the speeches from award recipients last year as well as a teaser of Kevin’s presentation.
Moving forward ideas:
	Get website completely switched to Wild Apricot
	Members only section has lots of great information posted and updated
	PayPal fees balanced with payments
What else do you have in mind?
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